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Craig, Sondra

From: Bridget Brown <bridgetcatbrown@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 9:22 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Item 24-1323 Off-Street Parking Ordinance

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear La Crosse Common Council Members, 
  
I am writing to offer my support of agenda item 24-1323. 
  
We are facing a housing crisis in the city of La Crosse. We are short hundreds of units and 
many residents who do have housing are struggling to afford it. 
  
We have people literally attempting to sleep in parking ramps and many people (my husband 
and myself included) paying for parking they do not need as their rent increases. 
  
Please pass this ordinance to help begin to address this imbalance. 
  
Thank you, 
Bridget C. Brown 
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